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Expo Phase 2 Construction Notice
[bookmark: _GoBack]Rail Crossing Installation
As part of the construction of Phase 2 of the Expo Light Rail Line, work crews will implement a full 4-day street closure at 20th Street for rail crossing installation. The work is being managed and performed by the Expo Phase 2 design-build contractor Skanska-Rados Joint Venture (SRJV), and its subcontractors. The closure is scheduled to begin Friday, July 11, 2014 at 8:00 p.m. and will end Monday, July 14, 2014 at 6:00 a.m. 20th Street will be closed between Colorado Avenue and Olympic Boulevard. Traffic will be detoured to Cloverfield Boulevard. To view the complete construction notice, please click here.
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